
Ways to Be Involved 

I would love to hear what questions your stu-

dents have asked you or wondered about and 

even ways we as a youth ministry can support 

you Parents! I would love to get in contact 

with you! 

 

Encourage your student to bring a friend to 

these nights! Ask your student what is one of 

their favorite games we play? 

 

I am looking for a couple parent volunteers to 

help with transportation and of course come 

HIKE WITH US if you want! Let me know if you 

are available. 

February flew by with some awesome events and YG Nights as well as some SNOW! Snow was the story for 

the first part of the month causing the Super Bowl Party to be cancelled and affecting some YG Nights! For 

The Corner, we had an online service for the first time with a game and lesson! You can still watch it on our 

FB page under Grace Church Youth Ministry. We had two epic special YG nights as well! For the MS, we had a 

Black Light Night with a plethora of games, some snacks, and everything  glowing! The HS had a Mini Golf 

Night where a legit 9 hole mini golf course, with ramps, tunnels, and swinging pendulums took over the sanc-

tuary!  Lastly, we are nearing the end of Ephesians, as we went over chapter 4 and 5 during February, where 

we talked about how our real identity in Christ affects our daily life! Can’t wait for the madness of March! :) 

Our goal is to give students an experience that they don’t 
get anywhere else through games that are a blast, intention-
al real leaders who care, small group conversation, the 
Truth of God’s Word, and a whole lot of fun! We are finish-
ing up Ephesians this month, talking about trusting God 
even when people let us down, how God knows and sees us 
fully and loves us the same and ending with the sweet ar-
mor of God! Our next series will be a Hot Topic Series on 
questions students have! 

Game Nights are always a blast!! Beloved by stu-
dents, these serve as a refreshing break and an awe-
some opportunity for students to bring their friends 
for their first night! We desire TGP and The Corner to 
be a place students LOVE to come to and invite their 
friends!  

On the edge of Spring Break and the weather starting 
to bloom, its nice to get outside together! We live in 
an awesome place for hiking! Plan is to meet in Grace 
Church Lobby at 12pm with sack lunch in hand. We 
will be hiking Chanterelle Trail on Lake Whatcom and 
will be back at Grace by 3:30.  

 

SUMMER PLANS– Summer is around the corner and plans and dates are being locked in, including HS 

Summer Camp (Aug. 5-10th)! Pray for these details, new students moving up and transitioning, as well as 

God’s guidance most importantly!  

NEW STUDENTS– I’m stoked! Every week I get the joy of hanging out with students both regular attenders 

and new students! Pray for the new students to get connected and the regulars to welcome them!  

FRIENDSHIPS– Real relationships are key to this ministry and are a picture of God’s relationship with us! 

Pray for God to work each YG night and event to deepen, grow, and start real authentic friendships be-

tween the students themselves and the leaders. Pray too, for opportunities to be a part of students lives 

outside of YG, throughout the week. 

 

The Grace Project  

Update: 

Grace Church Bellingham March 

Mar. Events 

  
TGP 

-Reg. Nights- 

(6:30-8:30) 

 

The Corner 

3,10,

24th 

 

 

 

6,13, 

27th 

TGP 

-Game Night- 

(6:30-8:30) 

The Corner 

-Game Night- 

17th 

 

 

20th 

All Youth Hike 

12pm-3:30 

Meet at Grace 

31st 

Prayer Points: 

Contact: Jonathan Morris:           Phone: (509) 710-1470                 Email: jonathan@gracebellingham.org 

Details 

The Corner & 


